St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
TP: Mrs Peach & Mrs Wale.
	Homework Subject: 
History – Toys from the past
	Date: 28.04.17


	This Week:

Happy Friday! This week there has been even more building work happening around the school site and this is set to increase very soon, with the builders making their way inside the school to begin the next phase shortly. We have praised our children on their fantastic behaviour and how they have moved safely and carefully around the school. 
This week we have continued to look at Fairy Tales in Literacy and have studied Snow White, comparing it to Cinderella. We’ve enjoyed comparing the different characters from the stories, both the villains and maidens, and have created our own dwarf (as the seven dwarves needed a new recruit!) Thank you for your help last week with telling the time. Lots of children have been telling us where their clocks are at home and seem genuinely excited about it, so we appreciate the effort from you. In Maths this week we looked at doubling and halving numbers and have been pattern spotting, discussing how we can only equally half an even number and how whenever you double any number it always makes an even number. In Science we have worked as a team to learn about the four main parts of a plant and their functions (please see the twitter page and our school website for photos of the children in action!)
Reminder from last week: Phonics Check Parents’ Information Meeting
Wednesday 3rd May 2017 at 4:30pm in the Year 1 Classroom



	Homework: Toys from the past (Not compulsory)
As part of our new History topic, we are learning about toys from the past. If you have an old toy you used to enjoy playing with as a child, a photograph of a relative playing with a toy from the past or a video of your child playing with this toy, then we would be grateful if you could send them in with your children on Tuesday 2nd May for us to look at and talk about as part of our History lesson. We will return physical items to you at the end of the day. (If you have a photograph but no printer then feel free to send it via email to: 

office@st-peters.notts.sch.uk titled ‘FAO: Miss Brownley - Year 1 History Homework’. 

	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality, Joshua A-W” said Wilford. 
This week Wilford is going home with Leo S.
He will return back to school on Fri 5th May and will go home with Henry.


	Weekly and General Reminders:
PE is on Tuesdays and Thursdays (both will now be outdoor, weather permitting)
Books changed on a Wednesday (please ensure your child brings their books and diary to school every day as we vary the days they read to us)
IF YOUR CHILD HAS LONG HAIR PLEASE CAN YOU ENSURE THAT IT IS TIED BACK FOR PE OR THEY HAVE A BOBBLE THAT THEY ARE ABLE TO USE.
**INSET DAYS – FRI 26TH MAY AND FRI 30TH JUNE 2017**


	Homework due in – Non compulsory – Toys from the past / History / Tues 2nd May 2017


